
 

 

 
 
 
RBI revises proposal for the utilization of net profit for the financial year 2021 
 
 
Vienna, 1 March 2022. Due to the war in Ukraine, the Management Board of Raiffeisen Bank 
International AG (RBI) has decided today to propose to the General Meeting (31 March 2022) to 
carry forward the entire net profit for the financial year 2021 (EUR 379,999,596.87). The previously 
communicated dividend proposal was for EUR 1.15 per share. 
 
Once the current critical geopolitical developments have subsided, the Management Board 
intends to reassess the possibility of a subsequent dividend distribution from the retained 
earnings of the 2021 financial year, taking into account the development of the capital ratios 
and the economic effects of the conflict. 
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